
Welcome to Issue 644 of the Revoe Reporter- the first issue of this academic year!

It has been a real pleasure to welcome everyone back to school this week. The children have returned with
big smiles, smart uniforms and a fantastic attitude to learning. Their behaviour has been excellent and it’s
clear they are ready for a brilliant year ahead.

We are also delighted to welcome two new members of staff to our school community: Miss Lowe, who has
joined the team in Learning Garden 2 and Mrs Evans, who is working in 6AC. We know they will be a
wonderful addition to our school and have already settled in brilliantly.

In our first assembly of the term, we reminded the children of our core school values:
Ambition, Honesty, Kindness, Pride, Cooperation, and Responsibility.  These values underpin everything
we do and, where possible, we encourage you to discuss them at home, too.

We’ve also talked about the importance of good attendance. Being in school every day really does make a
difference—not just to your child’s learning but to their friendships and their confidence as well. Let’s aim
high and make sure everyone is in school, every day-  every day really does count!

There are lots of exciting events and opportunities planned for this term. Please keep an eye on Class Dojo
and  Reporter for updates, dates, and details- you won’t want to miss a thing!

Here’s to a fantastic start to the new school year! Have a safe and peaceful weekend, everyone!
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Mr Osborne’s News

26/ 09/ 25- European Day of Languages

26/09/25- Individual and Sibling

Photographs

02/10/25- Poetry Day

10/10/25- World Mental Health Day

20/10/25- Recycling and Careers Week

20/10/25- Diwali

Dates for the Diary Key Messages

If your child is in year 4, don’t forget that they

are swimming on Monday and will need their

swimming kit.

Please update you child’s contact information

with the office so that it is up- to- date.

Year 5 parents and parents of Preschool

children- High school and primary school

applications are open now! Don’t forget to

apply for your place! If you need help with this,

please let a member of the team know and we

will do our best to support you!

New Pupil Leaders:

Debora (Deputy Head Girl) ✨

Raeesah (Head Girl) ✨

Stephan (Head Boy) ✨

Cayden (Deputy Head Boy) ✨


